
 

 

 

 

 

17 July 2024 

 

Excellency, 

We are writing to you in our capacity as co-facilitators of the intergovernmental process 

on the Multidimensional Vulnerability Index (MVI), mandated by paragraph 12 of 

General Assembly resolution 78/232. Please find attached the Report of this process, 

which also includes an attached Draft Resolution on the MVI, for the consideration of 

and adoption by the General Assembly.    

At this time, we also wish to request that the draft resolution on the MVI be issued as 

an L document, in preparation for its consideration at an upcoming plenary meeting of 

the General Assembly. We thank you for bestowing upon us the honor of co-facilitating 

this important process.  

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of our highest consideration. 

 

 

H.E. Mr. Dennis Francis  

President of the 78th United Nations General Assembly  

New York  

      

 

 

H.E. Mr. Walton Webson 

Ambassador and Permanent Representative 

of Antigua & Barbuda to the United 

Nations 

H.E. Mr. Rui Vinhas 

Ambassador and Permanent Representative 

of Portugal to the United Nations 

 


